Landoe, Brian

From: Anne-Marie Bley <annemarie8bley@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2024 2:58 PM

To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission

Subject: Large Tree Amendment

Dear Urban Forest Commission Members,

| am writing to express my support for upholding the Large Tree Amendment.

Science supports large trees playing a mitigating role in climate change.

As a Portlander blessed to live amongst the shade of large trees, | urge you to protect the large trees and the life they
support.

We humans are all interconnected with the natural world. Please continue to uphold laws that require stewardship.
Thank you,

Anne-Marie Bley



